
 
Data and Activity Summary  

 
• The following slides demonstrate the constituency impact on the 4 local 

areas based on our 2 proposals 

• We have looked at services currently provided in Walk in Centres and 
Minor Injury Units and determined what % of these could be treated by a 
GP, Nurse or Pharmacist 

• Generally, services provided are very similar to those available at local 
pharmacies and in some cases, the pharmacies are on the same site 
meaning that patients would not be travelling any further to be seen 

• For the Arrowe Park site we have demonstrated that the proposed options 
would mean for option 1, an additional 37 people per day would present 
to the site and for option 2, an additional 27 people per day.  



Conclusions  

• We know that there is an inequity of provision of urgent care 
across Wirral  

• There are variable services with differing costs associated to 
them  

• Despite investing in Walk in Centres and Minor Injury Units, 
A&E attendances have not reduced  

• Our research illustrates that we are not always using NHS 
resources as efficiently or effectively as possible – for 
example, GP and Nurses are dealing with concerns that a 
Pharmacist could actually deal with 


